
From: Anne Grossi <adgrossi7982@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 9:08 PM 
To: PUC: Executive.Director <Executive.Director@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Docket number (DG 20-105) 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

 

I am a resident of New Hampshire. I understand that Liberty Utilities wants to charge 

ratepayers in order to recoup the money that Liberty spent trying to build the Granite Bridge 

pipeline, which was scrapped by Liberty. The residents in the towns that the pipeline would have 

affected were not in favor of the pipeline. Residents and towns did not want the pipeline.  

 

It is not right that ratepayers who never wanted this pipeline should be charged for money that 

was spent by Liberty Utilities because Liberty Utilities wanted the pipeline. It was Liberty's 

decision to try to build this pipeline against the protests of many and it was Liberty's decision to 

scrap the project. The company should not be allowed to charge its ratepayers for the business 

decisions that Liberty Utilities made.  

 

Best regards, 

Anne Grossi 
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